
 

Addendum #1 
 

To: Prospective Bidders 

From: Paul Schenkel – Commissioner of Public Works 

Date: February 5, 2020 

Re: Addendum #1 for Town of Pittsford 2020 Barn Reconstruction Services for Erie Canal Park and 

Preserve 

 

This Addendum serves to clarify the date for the Bid opening for the Barn Reconstruction Services for 

Erie Canal Park and Preserve.  As indicated on the document dated January 16, 2020, the bid opening 

will take place on Tuesday, February 25th at 11: 00 am.   

 

In addition, on Wednesday, February 12, 2020 at 10:00 am prospective bidders will have the 

opportunity to inspect the barn timbers at 165 West Jefferson Road, Pittsford, NY 14534.  If you wish to 

attend, please contact the Department of Public Works at 585-248-6250. 

 

All Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided and include with the Bid 

Form for the February 25, 2020 opening.  Failure to do so may subject the Bidder to disqualification.   
 

Questions regarding this Addendum or the Bid Specifications can be directed to Paul Schenkel at 585-

248-6250 or by email at pschenkel@townofpittsford.org.  Addendum must be signed, dated and 

delivered with the Bid Sheet. 
 

 

 

Signature___________________________________________Date_________________________ 
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